
Public Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given the Taxpayers of Vigo County, Indiana, that the Vigo County Council will 
reconvene their meeting begun on August 9, 2022 on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. at the Vigo 

County Government Center, 127 Oak Street, Terre Haute, Indiana. 
 
 
 
 
The meeting will be made available for observance by electronic means at the following web address: 
https://www.vigocounty.in.gov/department/division.php?structureid=71 .  Any votes conducted will be 
by roll call vote.   Unless otherwise directed or required for public health reasons, the meetings will be 
open to the public.  Members of the public may submit comments prior to the meeting to 
county.council@vigocounty.in.gov . 

 
 
 
JAMES W. BRAMBLE 
VIGO COUNTY AUDITOR 
PUBLISHED ON VIGO COUNTY WEBSITE 
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